
 

 
 
 
 
 
April 6, 2023 
 
AASHE 
1536 Wynkoop Street, Suite 901 
Denver, CO 80202 
 
Re: Selkirk College STARS Report Submission 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Selkirk College is pleased to submit our third Sustainability Tracking Assessment and Rating System (STARS) 
report to the Association for Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE). 
 
At Selkirk College, we recognize the importance of promoting and creating a culture of sustainability to 
reduce our ecological footprint. We have implemented practices that prioritize the health and well-being 
of the natural environment, incorporated sustainability into student learning, administration, facilities and 
operations, workforce development, funding allocations and applied research priorities. We are dedicated 
to contributing to college-wide and regional solutions that combat climate change through mitigation and 
adaptation. 
 
The STARS report has been an instrumental tool for us in evaluating our progress towards sustainability 
and identifying areas for improvement. Completing this report has been a rewarding and educational 
experience for us, and we are committed to using the findings from the report to guide our ongoing work 
towards environmental sustainability. 
 
Our Sustainability Coordinator prepared this submission with support from the Sustainability Committee, 
and I can confirm that the contents of this report are complete and accurate to the best of our knowledge. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to share our progress with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Maggie Matear, PhD, MBA 
President & CEO 


